
 

 

Telephone: (604) 526-7121      Fax: (604) 520-3194 

 

Our Lady of Mercy School 
7481 10th Avenue 

Burnaby, B. C. 
V3N 2S1 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Part of our PE Curriculum is dance. Lessons are during school time and will begin Monday, 

February 3rd and will be mostly Monday’s and Wednesday’s until March 10th. The students will 

put on a performance at 1:30 pm on March 12th. 

 

To help offset the cost of the dance lessons we are asking that each child contribute $20.00 for 

their lessons. We are excited to be able to continue to offer this wonderful experience to our 

students.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

OLM Staff 

 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

 

 

 

Student Name: ___________________________   Grade:_______________ 

 

$20 (twenty dollars) enclosed: __________(cash only) 

 

 

 

Parent’s Signature_________________________________ 


